

Newsletter

ECHOES Project Survey

Hello again INHWE Members! As many of you already know, INHWE is a Partner in the ECHOES project which aims to improve the exchange of expertise in healthcare education worldwide by developing an online platform to be launched in mid-2025. In this first phase, we are **inviting all healthcare professionals, academics, and researchers** to identify gaps in expertise in their professions in their countries! We would be exceptionally grateful if you could spare 15 minutes to answer our anonymous survey. Your contribution is crucial to ensuring that the results represent as many professions and countries as possible. Please also feel free to share this survey with your colleagues.

ECHOES SURVEY



David Smith

Director



Visit Our Website

Funded by the European Union. Views and opinions expressed are however those of the author(s) only and do not necessarily reflect those of the European Union or the European Education and Culture Executive Agency (EACEA). Neither the European Union nor EACEA can be held responsible for them.